
 
 
 OSHTEMO CHARTER TOWNSHIP  
 KALAMAZOO COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a hearing will be conducted by the Oshtemo Charter 
Township Dangerous Buildings Hearing Officer on March 28, 2022, at 3:00 p.m. at the Oshtemo 
Township Hall, 7275 West Main Street, Kalamazoo, Michigan 49009, to determine if the  
building(s)/structure(s) located at 3393 S. 9th Street, Kalamazoo, Michigan 49009 is a dangerous 
building as defined in Ordinance No. 98, as amended, and enter an Order regarding the same. The 
owner and/or any party in interest shall be given an opportunity to present evidence and comments. 
 

You are invited to attend this hearing. If you are unable to attend, written comments may 
be submitted in lieu of a personal appearance by writing to: Dangerous Buildings Hearing Officer, 
7275 West Main Street, Kalamazoo, Michigan 49009. All materials relating to this hearing may 
be examined at the Oshtemo Township Hall during normal business hours. 
 
Oshtemo Charter Township will make reasonable accommodations to allow individuals with 
disabilities to attend and/or participate in public hearings. Individuals with disabilities requiring 
auxiliary aids, or other accommodations, should contact the Township by phone, or in writing, at 
least seven (7) days prior to the scheduled hearing date. 
 
 

OSHTEMO CHARTER TOWNSHIP 
DANGEROUS BUILDINGS HEARING OFFICER 

David Brayton 
269-323-8311 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


